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Des Moines Buccaneers Booster Club 
Board of Directors Meeting Minutes 

March 1, 2016 
Urbandale Library 

  
 
The meeting was called to order by President Kyle Bunce at 7:00 p.m.   
 
Attendees: 
Kyle Bunce 
Sarah Bantz  
Dawn Pentico 

Curtis Shepherd 
Tammy Shepherd 
Sabra Hess 

Shelly West 
Lynette Stowe 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
Review of Minutes – Sarah Bantz 
The February 8 Board meeting minutes were reviewed.  There were no corrections.  Curtis moved to accept the 
meeting minutes, Lynette seconded, the meeting minutes were approved. 
 
Treasurer’s Report – Kyle Bunce 
Kyle presented the Treasurer’s Report in Denise’s absence.  Kyle reported that there is $3,671.91 in the checking 
account and $3,874.03 in savings.  Dawn checked with Sanford on the scholarship from last year, and he will be 
back in touch with her on when he can utilize the money.  Curtis has more receipts that need to be turned in.  
Sabre moved to accept the treasurer’s report, Curtis seconded, and the treasurer’s report was approved. 
 
Old Business: 

• Pins/Buttons – Kyle took inventory on the buttons and she is in need of Celec and Roth.  Dawn 
mentioned that she had sent the head shots to Jerry.  Kyle will follow up with Jerry. 

• Shirts – Denise returned monies to those who wanted shirts from her contact, as this person never got 
back to her.  She will be forwarding to Kyle a new price from a different vendor. 

• Brunch – Dawn received great comments from those who attended.  Most of the parents did thank 
booster members that day. 

• Tips for Scholarships – Kyle has confirmed that March 22 is the date.  Sarah provided a flyer that will be 
corrected and sent to all members to distribute.  Sarah will make copies to bring to the arena so that they 
can be hung up.  Also looking at Heather Burnside of KNXO to see if this can be broadcast.  Will also 
check with Denise on her contacts. 

• Scholarship meeting – Three players, Kenny Hausinger, Chandler Lindstrand and Ty Pelton-Byce all 
attended the scholarship meeting.  Chandler has returned his completed form.  Kyle will contact the 
school and follow up on their rules and regulations. 
 

New Business: 
• Training Camp – Dates for 2016 are June 9-12.  More information will be given in the months to come. 

 
Miscellaneous: 

• Next Meeting – April 5 TBD.  Sarah will check on the rooms at the library. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:35 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Sarah Bantz, Secretary 


